

PLAY SHARE LEARN GROW

Summer Term 2025 Newsletter

Welcome back

We hope you had a lovely Easter and enjoyed the Easter bonnet parade. It seems so long ago already but we would like to thank all the mums for coming to their Mother's day celebration, it was lovely to see you all.









This term we will look at **our planet and talk about the environment**, our oceans and the importance of recycling. We will also explore creepy crawlies, check on our tadpoles and talk about the life cycle of a butterfly.



Class Photograph

The class photo will take place on **Tuesday 29**th **April 2025**. Please make sure that your child wears the Pre-school T-shirt or jumper on the day. If your child doesn't attend Tuesdays, please drop him/her at 9am at Pre-school for the duration of the class photograph.



Introduction to Swimming

The **squirrels**, our oldest children in Pre-school, will be able to enjoy an introduction to swimming in **June** with Miss Jazz who is a fully qualified swimming instructor.

Details to follow shortly.



Snack and wipes



As always, we would be grateful if you could donate wipes and nappy sacks from time to time and contribute a healthy snack in the morning such as fruit, vegetables, breadsticks etc. Please do not bring products containing nuts and remember to update your child's dietary requirements should they have any specifics. The children are offered milk in the morning and have access to a fresh water bottle (individually labelled with a picture) throughout the day so you do not need to bring a water bottle.



September Enrolment

We do have availability for September 2025 so if you would like to make amendments to your child's booking or know someone who is looking for a Pre-school do let us know.





Could we please remind everyone to label your child's belongings, especially the school jumpers.



Parental support

Launched on 1st April, children's community health services in Surrey and North East Hampshire is now called **Surrey Child and Family Health**. The service was previously known as Children and Family Health Surrey.

Surrey Child and Family Health will deliver health visiting, school nursing, and specialist services including school-age immunisations, children's therapies, specialist nursing, community developmental paediatrics service.

To make it easy for families to get in touch about getting the support they need for their child, the service has a single phone number: 0300 247 0025.

There's also a brand new website; surreychildandfamily.co.uk,



Staff News

Mrs Coomber has decided to pursue a new career and will be leaving us on 30th April. We are however delighted to welcome Mrs Moloney, who is currently on our bank staff and has accepted the position and will start on 12th May.



Important Diary dates

Summer term	
Start of Summer term	Tuesday 22 nd April 2025
Class photograph	Tuesday 29 th April, 9am
Half term	26 th – 30 th May 2025
Father's Day celebrations	Wednesday 11 th June 2025, 9am
Sports Day	Wednesday 25 th June 2025
Graduation Ceremony	Wednesday 9 th July 2025
(Squirrels only)	
Last day of term	Friday 19 th July 2025

Should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact us. Thank you for your continuous support

Mrs Strudley, Miss Clark, Mrs Walsh



